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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMENT OF TRIBAL WELFARE

KEXRRRRRRARR

Port Blair dated ,zqr;December,’QQ.

To '

- The Assistant Secretary(Welfare)
A & N Administration

Port Blair.

Sub: Visit of Parliamentary Committee.
Sir,

I am directed to forward herewith a letter No. 1-40/97-DD-III
dated 22.12.99 received from Govt. of India, Ministry of Social
Justice and employment in original regarding visit of Parliamentary
Committee in these Islands, as the matter relates to Social Welfare
Department.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: As above q

Assistant Commissioner (
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